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Our monthly meeting on February 9th dealt mainly with organizational details. 

The 501c3 Non-profit application to the state has been filed, and we are awaiting acceptance.

Our website ( https://ahha09.org/ ) is growing slowly but surely.

Distributing AHHA flyers to Centennial homeowners is underway, thanks to our volunteers:
Lisa Bomnskie, Deb Brodigan, Michael Carroll, Mary Lou and Allen Casey, Freda Flax,                    
Linda Johnson, Chip Lieck, Gene Marck, Lynne Miller, Sarah Reveley, Jennifer Sample,
and Doug and Natalie Smith.

https://ahha09.org/


                                
The 14th Annual Historical Homeowners’ fair was attended by several members and is 
something we can participate in next year. Michael Carroll created a poster for us and 
displayed it in his booth.  Several historical societies were present.



                             
                                                                                           
        
Our March meeting will include a historical presentation of Alamo Heights, so please mark 
March 9th at City Hall, 5:30 on your calendars! 

         And last but never least, Happy Valentine’s Day and eat plenty of chocolate!

                                              


